
SAVE THE DATE 
METRO BLUE LINE EXTENSION

Tuesday, June 20 
10 a.m. - 12 p.m.

5th floor conference room
1256 Penn Ave N, Minneapolis, MN 55411

Free parking ramp at Plymouth Ave entrance
Plymouth Avenue C Line BRT transit stop

Visit www.BlueLineExt.org

The Blue Line Extension Project is anticipating starting construction in 2026. To ensure 
community opportunities to work on or subcontract on this major construction project, 
we are building up a network of relationships with keyworkforce and DBE stakeholders 
in the corridor.

WORKFORCE AND DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS 
ENTERPRISE MEET AND GREET

To find meeting materials, ways 
to share feedback, and the latest 
newsletter at the project website:

Inviting Workforce and Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) organizations to a 
meet and greet with Metropolitan Council and Hennepin County. Hear BLRT Project 
updates along with workforce and DBE opportunities.

The project will extend the existing Blue Line
from Target Field Station northwest to Brooklyn 
Park and connect communities along the way. 
In 2023, the project will advance station and 
light rail planning and design, complete the 
draft environmental review, and share the 
recommendations from the anti-displacement 
work group efforts. As the project moves into 
this next phase, project staff will continue to 
solicit feedback and communicate with the 
community to ensure the project delivers 
maximum benefit. If you have questions 
regarding this event please contact:
Joan Vanhala: joan.vanhala@hennepin.us


